
CONGRATULATIONS
ON YOUR NEW
POSITION!

It is my pleasure to announce the promotion
of Emily Peng as GIS/ITS Transit Planner
reporting directly to Jessica Cignarella,
Manager, Service Planning. Emily assumed
her new position on Monday, July 1, 2024.

Emily will provide technical assistance in
service planning and ArcGIS system data
management, prepare various project
reports, and study findings on special
assignments. She will provide Long Beach
Transit (LBT) with a comprehensive
understanding of mobility planning practices
with bus operation and ridership analysis.

Emily started working for LBT in December
2023 as a Service Planning Intern. In that
role, she assisted in the preparation of
mapping and data summaries of transit
operations. Emily has over two years of
maintaining GIS data, technical support, and
reporting, in addition to mapping, and data
analysis experience.
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Please join the President and CEO, as well as the Executive Leadership Team, in

congratulating Emily on her promotion.


